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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Adrian Angel
Subject: RE: 325 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland, CA - RO0002930

Adrian,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a Draft CAP for the above referenced site is extended to
February 28, 2008.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

510-567-6791 phone |
510-337-9335 fax ‘
ey wickham@acgov.org |

From: Adrian Angel [mailto:aangel@aeiconsultants.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2008 3:18 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 325 Martin Luther King Ir. Way, Oakland, CA - RO0002930

Good Afternoon Mr. Wickham,

This email reiterates our conversation late last week. A CAP for this site was requested by January 29,
2008. I am requesting an extension of a month, or February 28, 2008.

As 1 mentioned, we have some structural integrity concerns with performing soil excavation around the
closed in-place UST. The precise location of the tank is unknown at this time, despite an exhaustive
subsurface survey performed recently with the use of ground-penetrating radar. Right now we are going
through different options with our client. One manner to get a good handle of where the tank is, is to do
some hand-auger or geoprobe probing in the area of the tank. Once we know precisely where the tank
is, we can determine whether the removal of the tank and/or soil excavation will be feasible.

T will make sure to keep you informed as to the status of the CAP. Should you have any questions
whatsoever, please don’t hesitate to contact me using the information provided below. Thank you
kindly. '

Regards,

Adrian M. Angel
Staff Geologist

AEI Consultants

Environmental and Civil Engineering
Site Mitigation Department

3880 South Bascom Avenue, Suite 112
San Jose, CA 95008

1/29/2008




